
  WELCOME SUMMER   

Please Remember that our Garbage Bins need to be latched to keep all wildlife SAFE. These 
bins are for Household Waste ONLY, NO Construction Waste.  If the bin is not there DO NOT leave garbage 
behind, the birds and animals will make a messy feast of any unattended garbage.   

The bins will be located along Washington Way for the summer.     

The Waste Facility is approximately 30 minutes away in Cumberland, where waste is sorted appropriately: 

 

The village roads are accessible and open to vehicles at this time. Please remember to leave space for fire access. 
Properly displayed parking passes (permanent or winter temporary) are appreciated for emergency contact 
purposes. 

Many items are coming to light to be discussed and voted on at the AGM.  The AGM will be held on Thanksgiving 
weekend (Saturday, October 9) and hopefully be an in-person meeting at the Mountain.  Three topics that have 
repeatedly been brought to Councils’ attention over the past months, to be included on the agenda, are Spring 
snow removal from the Village, parking lot monitoring options, and whether or not to keep our Village as a walk-
in village or allow personal all terrain vehicle use during off ski season.    

Council and the Village Rep hope all owners, renters, guests have a safe and happy summer season in the Village.  
Be aware that there is much construction/ renovation happening in our Village.  Be alert and safe around 
equipment and tools.  Our rules and bylaws apply to all using our Village.  Visit our Village website for all up-to-
date notices and information.  www.alpinevillage.ca 

Please respect the changing COVID 19 rules and expectations.  

 

http://www.alpinevillage.ca/

